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Notice/Academic/2023-25/032                                Date:- 16th January 2024 

 
NOTICE -  

PARENT’S-TEACHER MEET 
 

Dear Students, 
 
We trust this message finds you in good health and high spirits. 
 

This is to notify all students of Batch 2023 - 2025 (PGDM/MBA) that the 
Parents-Teacher Meet will be conducted through ZOOM Meetings, 
commencing from 03rd February 2024 onwards. 
 

To facilitate a smooth and convenient discussion, we request students to 
coordinate with their parents to confirm their availability for the virtual 
meeting. Please ensure that you convey your parents' free schedule to the 
respective mentor. 
 

The scheduled meeting dates are from 03rd February 2024 to 10th 
February 2024.  
 
During these meetings, the following topics will be discussed: 
 

 Students' feedback 
 Semester results 
 Academic activities 
 Leave policy 
 Academic discipline 

 

This interaction provides an excellent opportunity for open communication 
between parents and teachers, fostering a supportive academic 
environment. Your active participation is highly encouraged as it 
contributes to your overall academic and personal development. 
 

We appreciate your cooperation in making this Parents-Teacher Meet a 
valuable experience for all involved. 

 

 
Batch Incharge 

Pune Institute of Business Management 
 
 


